
TO: City Council 

FROM: John Doan, City Administrator 

DATE: February 28, 2023 

SUBJECT: Airport Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is required. This is a briefing only.   

 
 

 
2) Background: 

 
Port of Olympia Regional Airport Senior Manager Warren Hendrickson will provide a briefing 
on the Airport Master Plan Update for the Olympia Regional Airport. Warren is also the 
acting chair of the State Commercial Aviation Coordinating Commission who have been 
tasked with making siting recommendations for additional commercial airport capacity. He 
will provide an update on that Commission’s work also.  

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
VISION | MISSION | BELIEFS 
 
Partnership | We work collaboratively with residents, businesses, and community 
organizations. We also actively partner with other jurisdictions to address regional, state, 
and even broader issues. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

This is a briefing only.  
 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There is no funding request associated with this presentation. 

 
 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
Information links: 
https://wsdot.wa.gov/travel/aviation/commercial-aviation-coordinating-commission 
 
https://airport.portolympia.com/airport-master-plan/ 
 

https://wsdot.wa.gov/travel/aviation/commercial-aviation-coordinating-commission
https://airport.portolympia.com/airport-master-plan/

